
 

 

 

 

 

 

8 October, 2019 

 

American Certification Body 

6731 Whittier Avenue, Suite C110 

McLean, VA 22101 

 

Subject:  Request for Dismissal of FCC Grant and ISED Certification 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing this letter to respectfully request the dismissal of the FCC Grant and ISED 

Certification described below: 

 

 FCC ID: HCQ3B6T (Date of Grant - 8/23/19) 

 IC ID: 2309A-T (Date of Issue – 8/23/19) 

 

Authorization of a single modular transmitter based on conducted power reduces the testing 

burden for our host product integrators pursuant to KDB 996369 D04 v01; the existing FCC 

and ISED applications reference EIRP for the RF output power level.  We feel it is necessary 

to make the change to the conducted power authorization method to lessen the testing for our 

customers who use this module in their end-devices. 

 

We declare that no product bearing FCC ID:  HCQ3B6T has been marketed or sold anywhere 

in the United States nor anywhere in the world. 

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Corey Leavitt 

Regulatory Compliance Engineer 

Inovonics Corporation 

 


